11/3/17

To the Clearwater Yacht Club:

Coming from the south it is best to take 1-275 through St. Petersburg. It is elevated and does not get close to the
Gran Prix race course. Some time and traffic can be saved by:

Taking I-275 up to the 54th Ave. exit and going west two blocks to US19.
From there US19 is now elevated all the way up to State Road 60, except for two intersections.
Turn west on 60 to Clearwater Beach.

Coming from the north on 1-95 it is best to exit north of Jacksonville on State Road 200 coming west out of Yulee,
FL. This road used to be an extension of A1A.

At Callahan take US-301 south to just north of Ocala.
Turn west on highway 326 a few miles and get on |-75 south.
Exit I-75 going west on State Road 54.

After 10 miles take State Road 589 south. 589 is new and limited access but does have a toll, however this route
avoids going thru Tampa.

Exit 589 at State Road 60 which starts just west of the Tampa airport.
Go west on 60 to Clearwater Beach.

Coming from the north on US-19 into Florida stay on 19/98 until US98 splits off to the east and follow 98 four
miles to State Road 589.

Take State Road 589 south. 589 is new and limited access but does have a toll, however this route avoids most
of ground level US-19.

Exit 589 at State Road 60 which starts just west of the Tampa airport.

Go west on 60 to Clearwater Beach.



